
Abingdon Peace Group  

 invite you to an online Zoom meeting on 

TUESDAY 21st February 2023 at 8.00 pm 

Mayors for Peace 
Speaker: Richard Outram, 

Secretary, Mayors for Peace UK/Ireland Chapter 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

For the Zoom link, a copy of our newsletter or more details 
email: abingdonpeace@gmail.com 

Richard Outram has just been to Hiroshima & Nagasaki as a 
guest of their Mayors, and will tell us about his visit, about his 
work with Mayors for Peace, and how Abingdon & other towns 
can get involved. 
 

In 2011 the Mayor of Abingdon formally expressed the town’s 
support for nuclear abolition, and Abingdon has remained on the 
list of Mayors for Peace ever since, joining Oxford and Reading.  
 

In November 2022 Salisbury City Council also voted to join. 
 

Richard Outram with the Mayor of Oldham at a tree-planting ceremony at Oasis Academy Oldham Nov 2021. 

The tree was grown from a seed from a tree which survived the Hiroshima bomb in 1945. 


